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WOLF PERFORMING ARTS CENTER STUDENTS TO PERFORM IN "BROADWAY
CELEBRATES EARTH DAY CONCERT"” IN TIMES SQUARE

See them practice for the big event on April 17 and 19 in Bryn Mawr!

WHAT:

Local students of the Wolf Performing Arts Center (Wolf PAC), a non-profit organization that provides a
safe community for young performers to develop confidence, character, and creativity, will participate
in the second annual “Broadway Celebrates Earth Day” concert in Times Square this year on April 22.

Come see the students rehearse in Bryn Mawr next week in preparation for this once-in-a-lifetime
opportunity.

For more information on the event, please visit:
https://www.wolfperformingartscenter.org/earthdayonbroadway.

WHO:

15 8th-12th grade students from the 2022-2023 Wolf PAC season will rehearse beloved show tunes
with a nature/beauty theme in support of Earth Day. Songs will include: "Somewhere Over the
Rainbow" from The Wizard of Oz, "All Good Gifts" from Godspell, "Corner of the Sky" from Pippin The
Musical, and "Don't Rain on My Parade" from Funny Girl.

WHEN:

Rehearsals:

Monday, April 17, 2023 (4:00-6:30 p.m.) and Wednesday, April 19, 2023 (4:00-6:30 p.m.)
WHERE:

1240 Montrose Ave.
Bryn Mawr, PA

About Wolf Performing Arts

Based in Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania, Wolf Performing Arts Center is a non-profit organization dedicated
to enriching the lives of young people through learning, experiencing, and creating theatre. The Center
provides a safe community for young performers to develop confidence, character, and creativity.
Established in 2005, Wolf Performing Arts Center is a non-profit 501(c)(3).



For more information, visit www.wolfperformingartscenter.org.
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